
You're Invited to Support our Local Homeless Veterans 

The Housing Authority is hosting its first meeting to provide updates and obtain 
your thoughts about options for Veterans Affairs Supportive Housing (VASH) 
voucher program and Landlord outreach/retention for The Housing Authority 
City of Needles administrative team and surrounding community partners. 

❖ Homeless Veterans Support Groups

❖ Homeless Veterans Resources

❖ Landlord Incentives

❖ VASH Voucher Program Process

❖ VASH Voucher Application Process

March 27, 2024 

4:00 PM start time 

Needles Council 
Chambers 

Questions? Want more info? Angelica Deermerl 760-326-2115, ext. 173 I 

adeermer@cityofneedles.com Can't make it? Contact Angelica or visit cityofneedles.com to take a 

survey after the event. 


